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Dear Chairperson,

In relation to the above I  oppose the bill before parliament which  removes all protections
 and puts in no safeguards.

This year, my latest grand daughter was born 6 weeks premature. I hate to think of such
 babies being destroyed out of convenience or other selfish reason. I am please to report that
 little Phoebe is now nearly two months old and is doing well. A beautiful human being that
 was protected from harm as every unborn child should be.

Regards
Ian Moller
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